
NOTICE OF CANCELLED PUBLIC MEETING 
SCVWD RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE 

The rescheduled meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Water District 
Recycled Water Committee scheduled to occur at 12:00 p.m., on 
Friday, April 10, 2020, at the HQ Building, 5700 Almaden 
Expressway, San Jose, California, has been cancelled. 

An agenda for the next meeting will be published in accordance 
with the Brown Act. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Meredith 
Deputy Clerk of the Board 
Santa Clara Valley Water District 
Office of Clerk of the Board 

Due to the Santa Clara County Health Officer’s order for all persons living in the county to shelter 
in place at their residences, the Santa Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors has canceled 
all non-essential Board and Committee meetings through April.


